Hello Parents and Carers of children in Years 3-6,

Accelerated Reader (AR) is the system your child has been using to quiz on a wide range of books in
school. During the school closure, we have been able adjust settings to allow children to quiz on the
books they read at home during this time! Please read the following information about how to get
your child quizzing.

e Type the following web address to access the AR website
https://ukhosted53.renlearn.co.uk/2236420 Your child can then use their usual login.

e Use the Accelerated Reader Bookfinder website to search for a book and see if a quiz is
available.

e Check your child is reading books that are appropriate for their level of ability (your child
should know their current ZPD levels)

e On the Accelerated reader site, there is also an archive of 2,000 non-fiction articles that your
child can read online, then quiz on.

Please encourage your child to complete quizzes independently. If parents/carers wish to support
their child, they can do so in the following ways:

e Discuss the book with your child as the book is being read
e Ask your child to read the question aloud

e Re-word questions for your child, if necessary

e Ask your child which answers are not correct

Once the school reopens, access to quizzing from home will be reversed. We hope all children will
explore many different books and articles over the next few weeks, and enjoy sharing them with

you.
Many thanks for continuing to support your child with their all-important reading skills.

Mrs Cornish



